

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

October 8, 2001

Honorable Paul A. Henningsen Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

4TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522
REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS
VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE
4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Henningsen:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1 West Wells Street from North 21st to a point east 30 Minute Parking
- 2. West Wisconsin Avenue in the 3400 block No Parking
- 3. North 6th Street from West Kilbourn Avenue to a point south No Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

JHI:dle**JO**



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

October 8, 2001

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

5th ALD DIST. – FILE #010522 REMOVE NO STOPING 6:30AM TO 8:30 AM ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF W. CAPITOL DR., FROM N. 76TH ST. TO N. 110th ST.

Dear Alderman Bohl:

We previously covered the above-captioned parking restriction on West Capitol Drive, from North 76th Street to North 100th Street on a trial basis. This trial has been in effect for 11 weeks and we have not received any complaints, therefore, we recommend a permanent removal. Legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

JHI:cjt O no stopping capitol to 76th st



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 25, 2001

Honorable Rosa Cameron-Rollins Alderwoman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 10TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522 INSTALL NO PARKING 2:00 AM TO 6:00 AM ON THE WEST SIDE OF N. 16TH ST., FROM W. KEEFE AV. TO W. FINN PL.

Dear Alderwoman Cameron-Rollins:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since you have indicated that a petition was received with valid signatures of the majority of those affected, we have no objection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

ЛНI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

October 8, 2001

Honorable Rosa Cameron Alderwoman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 10TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522 REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 10TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderwoman Cameron:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. North Teutonia Avenue from West Chambers Street to a point north Two Hour Parking
- 2. North 12th Street from West Abert Place to West Finn Place No Parking
- 3. North 15th Street from West Burleigh Street to West Ring Street No Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



September 25, 2001

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522 INSTALL NO PARKING IN ALLEY W. BURNHAM ST., W. ROGERS ST., S. 6TH ST. AND S. 7TH ST.

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko
Deputy Commissioner of Public Works

Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522 INSTALL NO PARKING IN ALLEY W. NATIONAL AV., W. WALKER ST., S. 9TH ST. AND S. 10TH ST.

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske

September 28, 2001

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522 INSTALL ANGLE PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE AND INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF W. BRUCE ST., FROM S. 5TH ST. TO S. 6TH ST.

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 27, 2001

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF S. 4TH STREET FROM W. MAPLE STREET TO A POINT 60' SOUTH

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that westbound motorists on West Maple Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling northbound on South 4th Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase westbound motorists' visibility of northbound traffic.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 27, 2001

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF W. GREENFIELD AV. FROM S. 10TH ST. TO A POINT 55' EAST

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that southbound motorists on South 10th Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling westbound on West Greenfield Avenue when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase southbound motorists' visibility of westbound traffic.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

October 8, 2001

Honorable Willie L. Hines Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

17TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010522
REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS
VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE
17TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Hines:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- West Wright Street from North 12th Street to North Teutonia Avenue 2 Hour Parking
- 2. North 11th Street from West Locust Street to a point south No Parking
- 3. North 12th Street from West Clarke Street to West Center Street Two Hour Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske

City Engineer